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Getting it right
by working together

Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

forward to the next half term.

Congratulations

We would. like to welcome Mr Kay who was successful appointed yesterday as a
congratulating Mr Kay.

eSafety Day

e permanent member of our teaching staff at St Mary’s. We hope you will join us in

:)”CAST

The children at St Mary’s have had a really successful half term and we are looking

We had a hugely successful eSafety day at St Mary’s on Wednesday this week. The

being safe online.

after the half term break, which we hope you will find useful.
Life Education Van

This week we have had a very successful visit from the Life Education Van at St

children really enjoyed working with children from other classes and are really aware of

We will send out some eSafety parent information sheets with useful website addresses

Mary’s. The children have learnt about their bodies, brains, feelings and how it is ‘great

to be me’. They have really enjoyed their time on the life van.

Parent’s Evenings

Many thanks to all the parents who supported our two parent’s evenings this week, we

hope you found your meeting with your child’s class teacher useful.

Valentine’s Disco

We hope all the children enjoy the Valentine’s Disco tonight which starts at 6.00 pm,; it

should be lots of fun.
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Inset Day Reminder

Please remember that Friday 10™ February is a teaching trammg day so the school will
be closed to pupils on this day. Thursday 9™ February is the last day of this half term
and children return on Monday 20™ February. .

Family Firework Night
Tickets are now available for St Mary’s family firework night to celebrate our 50®

Anmversary It is on Friday 3™ March and gates open at 6.30 pm. We look forward to
seeing you there.

Many thanks for all your support this half term, it is much appreciated.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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